
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Dear parent/guardian, 

 

As you are no doubt aware, next week is SATs week; a very important week for 

both the children and the school. Every morning from Tuesday 9th May to Friday 12th 

May, we will be running a breakfast club. This will be an opportunity for children to 

relax and have a full breakfast before each SATs test. The club will begin at 8:15am 

(we kindly request that no children arrive before then) and will run until 8:45am. 

There will be plenty of food, a relaxed atmosphere and a chance to catch up with 

friends during our SATs week! 

From Monday 15th May onwards, there will no longer be a morning club for Year 6 

students: we request that all children line up in the playground from 8:45am. 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

Mr Horan 

 


